English homework     Monday 21st  March 2022
Hello Year 6 
Thanks for all your hard work with the comprehension and your sentences with homophones last week for homework.  You are all doing so well so keep it up!  
This week I would like you to complete the reading comprehension on paper which we will mark together and discuss in class.
Also, I would like you to complete pages 16, 17, 30 and 31 in your CGP book.  
Also learn your spellings – they are homophones again!
Please ensure you have your homework in by Friday 25th March.
Below is a list of websites that are also useful to help with revision.  Please encourage your child to revise alongside their weekly homework.
www.crickweb.co.uk/ks2literacy
www.keystage2literacy.co.uk/spellings-menu
www.spellzone.com/games
www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/7-11-years/spelling-and-grammar
www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/interactive
www.bbc.com/bitesize/subjects/zv48q6f

Thanks Mrs. Heston



